The Haryana Pond and Waste Water Management Authority
Bays No0.39 & 40 (Basement), Block-B, Sector-4, Panchkula-134112

E-Mail: ms.haryanapondauthorigg@gmail.cg,»m}

www.hpwwma.org.in

No. HPA/ADMN/0034/2020/104/ Q_"Z,g Oé Dated:01-06-2021

Subject: Regarding opening of Financial Bid for Engagement of Service
Provider in Haryana Pond and Waste Water Management
Authority.

In  continuation of this office letter/corrigendum  No.
HPA/ADMN/0034/2020/22126 dated 21-05-2021 on the subject cited above; it is

further intimated for the information of all the concerned Bidders that the date of
opening of Financial Bid which was to be opened on 04.06.2021 at 03:30 PM has again
been rescheduled for dated 11.06.2021 at 03:30 PM due to pandeinic of Covid-19. Now
the Financial Bid will be opened on 11.06.2021 at 03.30 PM instead of 04.06.2021.
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Other contents including terms & conditions of the Tender will remain
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unchanged.



